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A summary of the previous BPAC meeting was shared with the members of The 

Historical Advisory Committee members. The members were reminded it is an 

open meeting and they are welcome to attend.   

The cistern sign has been erected at the Russell Boren Home. Signs for the 

windmill, the large rock that was used in the past to sharpen blades on the farm, 

and the water tower are under consideration.  

Historical Advisory Committee members participated in a tourism event planned 

by the City of Burleson. Members were greeters, docents, and guides for the 

event. 

Tours of the Russell Boren Home were given during October (4), November (4), 

December (86) and January (9). Guests were from Burleson, Alvarado, China 

Spring Arkansas and Hillsboro.  

Volunteers and members of the Historical Advisory Committee decorated the 

Russell Boren Home for the Christmas season. The dedicated group returned for 

the undecorating and packing of Christmas items.  The staff of Russell Farm is to 

be commended for their help in assisting with the trees and storage bins.   

The Historical Advisory Committee takes a winter break during January and 

February and does not meet. This is a quiet time at the farm. Monthly updates are 

sent to the members by the Chairperson.  The Historical Advisory Committee will 

resume March 7, 2023. 

 

 

 

 


